
TRANSPORTATION NOTICE 
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

FOR 
Public Comment on the Proposed NDOT Triennial DBE Goal for FHWA Federal Aid Projects 

 
PURPOSE OF MEETING:  The Nevada Department of Transportation will hold a public participation 
meeting to provide and introduction to the community and gather public comments on the 
Proposed NDOT Triennial Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Goal for Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA) Federal Aid Projects. 
 
NDOT’s mission is to work with local stakeholders to solicit public comment for consideration in 
setting the 2020-2022 over- all NDOT Triennial DBE Goal for FHWA Federal Aid Projects. 
For more information about NDOT’s DBE Program please visit our website at: 
https://www.nevadadot.com/doing-business/external-civil-rights/dbe-program  
 
WHEN AND WHERE: Commencing at 1p.m. on July 22, 2019 at the following locations: 
 
NDOT District I – PHYISICAL LOCATION, Las Vegas – Located at: Building B Training Room, located 
at 123 E. Washington Avenue Las Vegas, NV. 
 
VIDEO CONFERENCING TO: 
NDOT District II – Carson City HQ –Located at: NDOT HQ Conference Room #302, 1263 S. Stewart 
Street, Carson City, NV. 
NDOT District III – Elko – Located: District Conference Room at 1951 Idaho Street, Elko, NV. 
 
WHERE YOU COME IN: You are invited to attend the public meeting commencing at 1 p.m.  The 
meeting is an opportunity for any interested party to view the proposed DBE goal and provide 
comment.  The meeting will be conducted in an “open house” format to provide you with an 
opportunity to discuss the proposal and individually discuss the proposed goal with NDOT 
representatives.  If you are unable to attend the meeting, information can be obtained through 
the contact below or visiting our Public Involvement website at: https://www.nevadadot.com/doing-
business/public-involvement-information  
 
Your comments may be submitted for the public record in writing at the meeting.  In addition to 
comments received at the meeting, written or e-mail comments will be accepted through 5 p.m. 
on August 22, 2019. Please e-mail your comments to; wmarshall2@dot.nv.gov with a reference to 
NDOT Triennial DBE Goal, in the subject line.  You may mail your comments to the contact below. 
 
CONTACT:  For more information regarding the Proposed NDOT Triennial DBE Goal contact, Ray 
Marshall, DBE Manager, Nevada Department of Transportation, 123 E. Washington Avenue, Las 
Vegas, NV, 89101, Phone: (702) 730-3317, email:  wmarshall2@dot.nv.gov.    
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